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Agriculture, Resources and Environment Committee
Parliament House, Brisbane QLD 4000
Email: arec@parliament.qld.gov.au
26.10.2013

Re: Submission to the Inquiry into North Stradbroke Island Protection and Sustainability and 
Another Act Amendment Bill 2013 (Bill)

Dear Committee,
The Bill  introduced on October 17th has the appearance, yet again of prioritising industrial interests over 
the rights of nature, habitat, aquifers, endangered species, sand dunes, native title, none of which has a 
voice as loud as the wealthy foreigned owned Sibelco sand mining company.  We need you to be a voice 
for these other players in this situation. 
Thank you for considering my submission.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Sandra Bayley
 

Ashgrove.
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